
Critical Path Institute Names Martha Brumfield CEO

The Board of Directors of the Critical Path Institute (C-Path) announced today that Martha Brumfield, Ph.D.,
has been named interim president and chief executive officer of the organization. Brumfield, C-Path’s former
director of International & Regulatory Programs, takes over immediately for Carolyn Compton, M.D., Ph.D.,
who will be assuming a new position at Arizona State University (ASU).


